TAships are available in the freshman writing programs for courses that satisfy the requirements for Entry Level Writing or Freshman Composition. TAs are assigned one class of no more than 23 students under the direction of John Briggs, Director of ELWR or Rise Axelrod, the Director of Freshman Composition. Graduate students appointed as TAs must be eligible under Graduate Division regulations, attend all orientation events held just prior to the start of classes, enroll in the appropriate English department teaching practicum, English 301 or 302, and participate in all training and mentoring activities.
Applications should include:

1) Letter of application describing your interest in teaching writing and any applicable experience
2) Teaching evaluations 

3) The names and contact information of two references who will be available over the next month 
4) Curriculum vita 

5) 10 page writing sample 
Please send all materials as either hard copy or email attachment to:

Katherine Kinney, Chair

c/o Kathleen Carter

Department of English

kathleen.carter@ucr.edu
Review of applications will begin July 2. 

